

## Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

## and Lavender Farm Nursery

Headteacher: Mrs. D. Walker Lavender Farm Nursery Manager: Mrs S. Stevens



Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885

Tuesday, 10 October 2023

Dear Rabbit and Kingfisher Parents,

On **Monday 13<sup>th</sup> November 2023** we will be holding a Phonics and Reading Workshop at **9:00**. This will take place in the school hall and it is for you and your child to take part in.

This will give you an opportunity to find out more about our phonics scheme Little Wandle Letters and Sounds Revised and our Reading Practice sessions. You will have a chance to work with your child. There will also be time at the end of the session to answer any questions.

Parental partnership in all aspects of your child's development is valued greatly at Moat Farm Infant School.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Spencer Assistant Headteacher and English Lead

Phonics and Reading Workshop

I will/will not (delete as appropriate) be able to attend the Phonics and Reading Workshop on

Monday 13th November 2023 at 9:00

Child's Name	Class
--------------	-------









